
Putting new devolved powers to good
use

The more decisions about Scotland that are being taken in Scotland – and the
fewer taken by the Tories in Westminster – the better.

Your SNP government: getting on with
the job

This week the SNP in government has been getting on with the job: investing
in communities, protecting the most vulnerable in society, and delivering the
best public services anywhere in the UK.

Here’s how.

Nicola Sturgeon's Section 30 letter to
Theresa May

Dear Theresa

When we met in Glasgow on Monday, I wished you well for the negotiations that
lie ahead now that you have formally invoked Article 50 of the Lisbon Treaty.
I want to reiterate those good wishes now.

Most Scots agree Scotland’s Referendum
should be made in Scotland

Most Scots think Holyrood, not Westminster, should have the right to decide
whether to hold a second independence referendum, according to a new poll.
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Your SNP team for the 2017 council
elections

This May people across Scotland will go to the polls to elect their local
council.
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